
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Members of the public are hereby notified of the closure of the Brits Licensing Centre due to a confirmed 
case of COVID-19.
 
An employee of the municipality who is based at the Centre tested positive for the disease. 
The results of the said employee were confirmed on Saturday, 08 August 2020. The Centre will remain 
closed in order to give way for the disinfection process and will re-open on Wednesday, 12 August 2020. 

NB: Kindly note that the Hartbeespoort Registration Authority will also be closed on Tuesday, 11 August 
2020 and will re-open on the following day (12 August 2020). This is due to unforeseen logistical problems.

Communication Services 
Date of Issue: 10 August 2020
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